
FAQs for New Student Advising Orientation 

Dear New Students, 

Welcome to our institution! Below are some frequently asked questions regarding the upcoming 

New Student Advising Orientation. We hope you find this information helpful. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

1. What is the purpose of the New Student Advising Orientation? 

The orientation aims to provide you with essential information about academic programs, 

resources, and support services available to you as a new student. 

2. When will the orientation take place? 

The orientation is scheduled for [insert date]. Please arrive by [insert time] to ensure a prompt 

start. 

3. Do I need to register for the orientation? 

Yes, all new students are required to register for the orientation ahead of time. Please visit [insert 

registration link] to sign up. 

4. What should I bring to the orientation? 

We recommend bringing a notebook, pen, and any questions you may have. Additionally, feel 

free to bring your laptop or tablet if you wish. 

5. Will there be opportunities to meet with academic advisors? 

Yes, there will be designated times during the orientation for you to meet with academic advisors 

and ask questions about your program. 

6. Is there a virtual option available for the orientation? 

Yes, we will also provide a virtual option for those who cannot attend in person. Further details 

will be sent to your email after registration. 

7. Who can I contact if I have more questions? 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out to the Student Advising Office 

at [insert contact information]. 



We are excited to support you on your academic journey! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Institution Name] 


